
 

 

 

HOLIDAY NOTICE  

                                           

The College will remain closed on Wednesday, 6th October 

2021 on account of Mahalaya. 

 

 

4th October, 2021                                                (Swami Vidyamritananda) 

                                                                    Vice-Principal 

                            

 


